
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this Friday. This is a teacher workday and has been reserved for parent 

teacher conferences.  

 

Thursday is the end of the first quarter. 

 

Benchmarks will take place Monday through Wednesday of this week. We will use this 

opportunity to practice our end of year testing procedures. 

 

Spirit wear will still be on sale this week. Make sure to get your JMS or House shirts and show 

off your school spirit. 

 

Football will play their final game of the season this Tuesday at home against Southwest Middle 

School. Boys volleyball and girls soccer will play Monday at Northwest Middle and Thursday at 

home against Mendenhall Middle School. 

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


